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Police look for teens in shooting of man , toddler 

 

By Santiago Esparza  

 

The Detroit News  

 

DETROIT — Police are looking for two teens in connection with the shooting of a 1-year-old 

boy.  

 

Investigators allege that Adrian Matthews, 16, shot a 21-year-old man in the hand during an 

attempted robbery that occurred about 9:50 p.m. July 7 along Cheyenne and Schaefer.  

 

The bullet continued through the victim's hand and into the back of a child he was carrying, 

police said. The man and the boy are recovering from their injuries, police said.  

 

Keith Holliday, 18, whom police said is named in unrelated outstanding warrants, may have 

been with Matthews at the time of the shooting. Holliday is a known associate of Matthews, 

police said.  

 

Those with information should call (313) 596-5300 or (800) SPEAK-UP.  

 

You can reach Santiago Esparza at (313) 222-2127 or sesparza@detnews.com.  
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